The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, June 25, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith and Principal Assessor Donahue.  Member Stetson was unable to attend due to prior commitment.
The Board reviewed the mail folder.
The Board of Assessors signed the payroll for week ending 6/28/14.
The Assessors signed the warrant in the amount of $143.67.
The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the Title V Betterment warrant/commitment for FY15.

The Assessors signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for June 2014.

Principal Assessor Donahue and the Board of Assessors had a discussion regarding the FY15 assessment for Map 35 Lot 24.
The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the agreement that was reached in the settlement of FY13 and FY14 ATB cases on Map 14 Lot 48.  The abatement certificates will be signed at the Assessor’s meeting of July 2, 2014.
Principal Assessor Donahue reviewed the upcoming ATB cases with the Board of Assessors.

The minutes of 6/4/14 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

________________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,

Clerk

